
 

NOTICE 

 

The Transfer Station will begin on Tuesday March 24, 
2020 with a transition to limited recyclable materials. 
With the COVID-19, the protection of town employees 
and prevention of contagion is essential for the town to 
limit everyone’s exposure.  

Bulky items, propane tanks, batteries, tires, appliances 
and demo will still be accepted as normal.  Please 
process through the Transfer Station office. 

All other materials will go directly into the hopper. All 
trash, glass, cans, plastic, cardboard and paper. 

We ask you to work with us during these challenging 
times and keep watch to see when we can return to back 
to our recycling programs. 

 

Milford Public Works 


